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the two countries and agreed that officials should
neet to discuss current problems and longér range
prospects. In this connection, the United States
menbers described the intensive review being under-
taken of United States oil import policies.

The Committee discussed developments relating to

the Law of the Sea and agreed to an early negotiation
on the delineation of United States-Canada continental
shelf boundaries.

The Committee agreed that the limitations on immigra-
tion into the United States which became effective

a year ago have given rise to problems of concern to
both Governments. Accordingly, they agreed to consult
together with a view to resolving these problems.

The important role of the International Joint Cormis-
sion in seeking solutions to water and air pollution
problens along the common frontier was recognized.
The Committee discussed certain common water pollutior
problems, especially in the Great Lakes, and agreed
that the two Governments should strengthen their

efforts to safeguard these vital water resources.
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